BLI: Notice of change in headquarter address of the member company under Bao Long Insurance Corporation
On 13 Jun 2019, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced Notice of change in headquarter address of the member company under Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows:

Change in headquarter address of Bao Long Tay Ninh Insurance Corporation
Old address: 2nd Floor, ACB Building, No. 448 30/4 Street, KPI, Ward 03, Tay Ninh City, Tay Ninh Province

New address: No. 57 Le Duan Street, Quarter No.01, Ward 03, Tay Ninh City, Tay Ninh Province
Change in headquarter address of Bao Long North-central Insurance Corporation
Old address: 3rd Floor, House No. 02, Nguyen Sy Sach Street, Hung Binh Ward, Vinh City, Nghe An Province
New address: No 106A, Mai Hac De Street, Ha Huy Tap Ward, Vinh City, Nghe An Province
